
               School of Computing & IT 
  

Thursday, May 13, 2021 
 

 

Subject: Participation of our students and faculty in the AR/VR course organized by you 

Dear Sh. Vyas ji, 

We are highly indebted to you for allowing our students free of cost in on Augmented and 

Virtual Reality – Technology Incubator Program (TIP) for Higher Education by your industrial 

partner M/s Eon Reality Inc. during October 2020. The following students and faculty 

participated in this training program and benefitted. 

S 

No Name  Email Mobile 

User 

Type 

1 Achint Srivastava achint.179301016@muj.manipal.edu 7728807262 Student 

2 Apoorva Vats apoorva.179301042@muj.manipal.edu 9996637793 Student 

3 Kushagra Jain kushagra.179403030@muj.manipal.edu 9414097247 Student 

4 Navdeep Hada navdeep.179301128@muj.manipal.edu 8824065961 Student 

6 Tulika Kundu tulika.179303160@muj.manipal.edu 7838038768 Student 

7 Aditya Thapliyal aditya.179402006@muj.manipal.edu 8238048455 Student 

8 Deepesh Maram deepesh.179202049@muj.manipal.edu 9653700944 Student 

9 Bhavya Joshi bhavya.179302043@muj.manipal.edu 9121984305 Student 

10 Dr Sulabh Bansal sulabh.bansal@jaipur.manipal.edu 9719022257 Faculty 

 

Such events of cooperation go a long way to make our partnership effective and useful for both 

of us and hope there would be more such activities in future. 

Thanks and regards. 

 

Prof. Rajveer Singh Shekhawat 

Director, SCIT 
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